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Monday 31 October  
INSET day for staff– school closed for pupils 
Rhubarb Farm Mobile Pantry (Food Hub) starts today 
at 2:30pm 
 
Tuesday 1 November  
Pupils return to school 
Breakfast Club 8:15-8:45am 
Mattersey Munchkin Playgroup (2:00-3.00pm) CANCELLED THIS WEEK 
 
Wednesday 2 November 
Breakfast Club 8:15-8:45am 
Afterschool club: Generation Pound (3:15pm- 4:15pm) 
 
Thursday 3 November 
Breakfast Club 8:15-8:45am 
Whole School PSHE (SCARF) enrichment workshops (AM) 
KS2 Toots Music Lesson AM with Mr Poole 
PE Whole School PM 
Afterschool club : Kixx (3:15pm—4pm) 
 
Friday 4 November 
Breakfast Club 8:15-8:45am 
PE Burrow Class PM 

 
Future Dates:  
7 November: PTFA Meeting  
7 November: Food Hub at 2:45pm 
10 November: Flu Vaccination Consent Forms Return (R-Y6) 
14 November: Food Hub at 2:45pm 
16 November: Flu Vaccination Day (R-Y6) 
18 November: Children in Need – non uniform day  
21 November: Food Hub at 2:45pm 
22 November: MPS Full Governing Body Meeting (3:30pm) 
28 November: Food Hub at 2:45pm 
2 December: Flu Vaccination Catch Up Session (R-Y6) 
5 December: Food Hub at 2:45pm 
8 December: Save the Children’s Christmas Jumper Day 
12 December: PTA Christmas afternoon including Haughton Park Reindeers visiting school PM 
12 December: Food Hub at 2:45pm 
14 December : Nativity Performance 2:00pm  
16 December: Whole School Pantomime trip (AM) 
19 December: Food Hub at 2:45pm 
20 December: Christmas Lunch Day 
21 December 2022: School closes for the Christmas break 
4 January 2023: Start of the Spring Term 
10 February 2023: School closes for the Half term break 
20 February 2023: INSET day school closed to pupils  
21 February 2023: Pupils return to school after the Half term break 
31 March 2023: End of the Spring term. School closes for the Easter break 
W/C 8 May 2023: Year 6 SATS week  

 
Don’t forget to regularly check Class Dojo and our school website: www.mattersey.notts.sch.uk 

 

Please don’t forget to regularly check  our website at www.mattersey.notts.sch.uk  
You can also sign up to an electronic version of this newsletter too! 

 
Mattersey Primary School 

We All Matter at Mattersey 

We’ve had a wonderful last week in school giving 
thanks in our Harvest Service, welcoming parents and 
families into school for our Macmillan Coffee morning 
and then hosting a truly spectacular Halloween Disco. 
Special thanks to Tony Harris for leading our service in 
church, DJ Sam for all the music, fun and games, Amy 
(Leelan and Jaxson’s mum) for all her fabulous face 
painting and to our amazing PTFA for all their hard work 
in making the disco so much fun for our pupils.   
Our food donations are ready to donate to Bassetlaw 
Food Bank and we raised £140.93 for Macmillan when 
adding the sale of Scarlett and Eliza’s jewellery. Thank 
you so much for your generous donations and support.  

 
 
 

What Matters at Mattersey... We’ve been celebrating 

pupil achievements in our final rewards assembly of the half 
term. Well done to the Hive Class for their ‘Toots’ performance 
entertaining the parents and families at the Macmillan Coffee 
morning.  Mr Poole was very proud of them all.  Max and Sofia 
earned their first badge award and lanyard for Confidence, both 
showing this in their learning all half term. Eliza and Scarlett 
earned their Kindness badges for their support of Macmillan 
working hard to make jewellery to sell at our coffee morning. 
Well done to you all! Reminder to pupils who have them, please 
don’t forget to wear you lanyards and reward badges to school! 

 

School is now closed for the half term break. Wishing you all a safe and happy half term. With pupils likely to 
spend time online over the school holiday, we’ve added some useful advice for parents about ensuring your 
child is safe online. Please see our website: Mattersey Primary School - E Safety.  Please remember that we 
have an INSET day for staff training on Monday 31st October and so school will reopen to pupils on Tuesday 1st 
November 2022.  

Happy Half Term! 

https://www.mattersey.notts.sch.uk/parent-information/e-safety

